COUNTY OF SUMMIT, OHIO

Ilene Shapiro, County Executive

Division of Building Standards 1030 E Tallmadge Avenue · Akron OH 44310 · 330.630.7280 · fax 330.630.7296

April 25, 2025
Stuart Tom, Chair
ICC Nominating Committee
c/o John Belcik, Chief Executive Officer
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213
stom@iccsafe.org
communications@iccsafe.org

Dear Chairman Tom and Members of the Nominating Committee,

Summit County Building Standards Ohio would like to show its support for David C. Molnar for a position on the International Code Council Board of Directors.

David has been active with our local ICC Chapter, the Five County Building Officials Association, since 2014 serving in many capacities including President from 2018 through 2022 as well as serving on our Ohio ICC Chapter, the Ohio Building Officials Association, where he is currently the President. Throughout his participation on both Ohio Boards, David has proven his ability to perform the work duties and maintain the quality expected. David's supervisors and managers are aware of the time commitment to participate on the ICC Board and support him.

We have full faith and confidence that David will represent the ICC membership with his professionalism and passion. For these reasons, we are happy to support David for his candidacy and tenure on the ICC Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Christopher Randles

Assistant Director/Chief Building Official

Summit County Department of Building Standards

County of Summit

(330) 630-7280

crandles@summitoh.net